From: Dowran Yagmurow _>

Sent: Friday, May 5, 2023 3:59 PM

To: Fiona Marshall >; Ella Behlyarova _>; kepbanov
>

Subject: Plan of action

Good afternoon dear Fiona!

| hope you are fine. | apologize for the delay in replying to your letter. Now for the Action Plan. The
draft Action Plan is currently in the Cabinet of Ministers for approval. In addition to the Action Plan,
we also submitted draft laws on amendments and additions to the Law “On Public Associations”
(2014) and the Law “On Nature Protection” (2014). After coordination with the Cabinet of Ministers,
these projects and the Action Plan will be sent by our Ministry to the Mejlis (parliament). All the
delays were related to the elections to the Mejlis, which had just taken place at the end of March,
and now its new composition is being formed. | hope that the Action Plan can be agreed at the end
of May at the beginning of June 2023.

Sincerely,
Dovran Yagmurov





